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The Director

Select Committee on Greyhound Racing in NSW
Parliament House

Macquarie Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Director,

My name is Dennis Gialanze, I am a current participant within the Greyhound Racing Industry in the
state of New South Wales. Please accept this document as my second submission into a solution for the
future viability of greyhound racing New South Wales.

The matters I wish to discuss are the current situation with funding and how to sustain viability. My
ideas are for radical reforms relate to Trainers, Owners, Prize money and Track closures for long term
sustainability.

Regulation and Integrity of the NSW greyhound industry to be reviewed and altered to come in line
with the current climate to make positive improvements where possible.

Animal welfare aspects related to greyhound breading, rearing, owning, racing and care after racing.
To reduce the current unnecessary mortality rate.

I have a 25 point proposal/plan called The Future Model. This model is to in depth to discuss within 5
or 10 minutes allocated in a public hearing. Please grant me a private sitting to put The Future model

proposal forward for the Select Committees consideration. Please contact me at the above details
regarding a date for this to happen.

Yours truly

Denmis*Gialanze





